
 
TELFORD AND WREKIN COUNCIL 

(HORTON LANE) (PROHIBITION OF MOTOR VEHICLES) 

ORDER 2017 

 
Borough of Telford and Wrekin in exercise of the powers under Sections 1 (1), 2 (1), 

2(2) and 92 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (“the Act”), and of all other 

enabling powers and after consultation with the Chief Officer of Police in accordance 

with Part III of Schedule 9 to the Act, hereby propose to make an Order the effect will 

be to: 

1. Prohibit all motor vehicles from entering or proceeding in that length of Horton 
Lane as it extends from the junction of Hortonwood 60 for a distance of 20 
metres in a northwest direction. 

 

2. Exemptions will be provided in the Order for emergency vehicles. 
 
 
A copy of the draft Order, the relevant plans and a statement of the Council’s reasons 
for proposing to make the Order may be examined during normal office hours at; 
Addenbrooke House, Ironmasters Way, Telford, TF3 4NT or online at 
www.telford.gov.uk/tro.  
 
If you wish to object to the proposed order, you should do so in writing setting out the 
grounds for your objection by Friday 15th September 2017 sending it to: Network 
Management, Neighbourhood and Customer Services, Darby House, Lawn 
Central, Telford, TF3 4JA. Email highways@telford.gov.uk.  
 
 
 
 
 
Jonathan Eatough, Assistant Director: Governance, Procurement and Commissioning 27th July 2017. 

 


